
 

 

 

Head Of Science 

Full-Time  

TLR 1A: £14,732 

Required from September 2023 

 

We are looking for a well-qualified and enthusiastic practitioner to lead our highly 

successful Science Department.  

The focus at Park Vale Academy is on outstanding achievement for every student through 

maintaining a culture of extremely high expectations in relation to student conduct and 

attitudes. Consequently, academic results have improved significantly since the school 

re-opened in 2016 and the last OFSTED inspection (2021) upgraded the school in every 

category.  

The Park Vale Academy is part of the Redhill Academy Trust. The Academy is also a 

member of Redhill College of Leadership and Development and as such there are 

excellent CPD opportunities and a chance to work alongside colleagues from other 

high-performing schools in the region. The Trust also leads the regional Teaching 

School Hub, delivering local teacher training and the National Professional 

Qualifications for teachers. 

For a discussion about the role, please contact Mr Bowhay, Headteacher, on the 

academy telephone number. 

An application form can be downloaded from our academy’s website or by contacting 

Miss R Kay at rkay@parkvaleacademy.org.uk. 

 

Successful candidates will be subject to an enhanced Disclosure and Barring Service 

check. 

 

Closing date for applications: Midday, Monday 28th November 2022 

Interview date: TBC 

https://www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/redhill-college
https://www.redhillhub.org.uk/
https://www.redhillhub.org.uk/
mailto:rkay@parkvaleacademy.org.uk

